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August 6, 2014 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
I have had the good fortune of working with Charlie Dupuis prior to his startup of Steam 
Turbine Services. Charlie’s talented service, coupled with technical expertise and years of 
knowledge have been key factors in providing SECI with the successful completion of multiple 
650-megawatt steam turbine rebuilds. 
 
Today Charlie continues to serve our company with valuable technical insight into various 
complex turbo-generation related issues. Most recently, he has benefitted us by offering 
precision measurement, and hands on technical training for our Mechanical Maintenance 
department. 
 
People or companies that provide professional services in the field of turbine and power 
generation repair, however, do not easily impress me, it is my pleasure to say that I am very 
impressed with Charlie Dupuis, and I happily recommend him and his company to any one in 
need of the services they provide. If you would like to speak with me regarding this 
recommendation, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bert Chambers 
Mechanical Maintenance Supervisor 
Seminole Generating Station 
Seminole Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
 


